
AMENDMENT TO CONTRACT 
SUBAWARD AGREEMENT 

 
THIS AMENDMENT TO CONTRACT is made and entered by the below named parties as follows: 
 
 WHEREAS, on or about April 1, 2021, the City of Appleton (“City”) and Rebuilding Together Fox 
Valley (“RTFV”) entered into a subaward agreement for April 1, 2021, through March 31, 2022, a copy of 
which is incorporated herein by reference in its entirety (“Contract”); and, 
 
 WHEREAS, as of February 17, 2022, the parties to the Agreement mutually agree that it is 
reasonable to increase the original Contract award amount from $100,000 to $142,824.66 and wish to 
memorialize that increase.; and, 
 

NOW THEREFORE, in consideration of the mutual promises and dependent documents, the 
undersigned agree: 

 
1. The approved sub-award to the Sub-Grantee in the amount of $100,000 in the Contract shall be 

amended to $142,824.66. 
 

2. All other terms and conditions of the Contract shall remain binding on the City and RTFV. 
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF, Rebuilding Together Fox Valley and the City of Appleton have executed 
this Amendment to Contract as of the date the same is signed by the City. 
 
 City of Appleton    Rebuilding Together Fox Valley 
 
By: _________________________________ By: _____________________________ 

Jacob A. Woodford, Mayor        Chip Wood, Executive Director 
       

Date: ____________________________ 
 
By: _________________________________ 
       Kami Lynch, City Clerk 
 
 
By: _________________________________ 
       Anthony D. Saucerman, Finance Director 
 
 
By: __________________________________ 
       Christopher R. Behrens, City Attorney 
 
Date: _________________________________ 


